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On the Archdiocese website there is a standing order and Gift Aid form for parishioners so they can 
transform the way they donate. Please direct any such enquiries to:  Donate | Birmingham Diocesan Trust 
(birminghamdiocese.org.uk) / https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/support-our-work                                                              

-+ 
                

                                                  St. Anne’s Catholic Church 

Lynton Avenue Weeping Cross Stafford, ST17 0EA.  Telephone: 01785 661012 – Website www.st-annes-st.org.uk 

St. Patrick’s Catholic Church                     

                 48 Sandon Road, Stafford ST16 3HF. Telephone 01785 661012 - Website www.stpatricksstafford.co.uk                                                                                         

Email: stannestpatrick.stafford@rcaob.org.uk                                      
Parish Administrator:  Father Robert Devaney - Parish Secretary: Marie Badger 

Deacon: Rev. Michael Horsnall    
The parishes are part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Registered Charity No.234216 

Times of Holy Mass and Liturgies this week 
SUNDAY OF THE RESURRECTION OF THE LORD                                                                  Parish Mass Book page: 259 
   

ST. ANNE’S PRIMARY SCHOOL                                
Lynton Avenue, ST17 0EA 
Telephone:   01785 663128   Fax:   01785 662987 
Email:   office@st-annes-weepingcross.staffs.sch.uk               
Executive Head:    Mrs K Bennett  

ST. PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Marston Road, ST16 3BT      
Telephone: 01785 413275   
Email:  office@st-patricks-stafford.staffs.sch.uk 
Principal:   Mr. M. Brandon 

Day Date Mass Time Church Liturgical Day Mass Intention 

Sat 6th        4.00 pm                
6.00 pm 

St Patrick’s                    
St Anne’s 

Vigil     
Vigil                                                                                                                  

Patrick Collins RIP 
Audrey & Ken Kerr 

Sun 

 

7th          9:00am         

10:00am                   

St Patrick’s  

St Anne’s                     

 Second Sunday of Easter      (Divine Mercy) 

                                                  
Bart Tivenan 

Geoff Green RIP 

Mon 8th          9.30 am       St Anne’s   The Annunciation of the Lord       Solemnity Shaun Orchard 

Tue 9th        9.30am          St Patrick’s                                                                          Easter Feria Fr. Andrew 
Monaghan RIP 

Wed 10th       10:00am         St Anne’s     Communion Service                     Easter Feria                                                            

Thu 11th  9.30am St Patrick’s St Stanislaus                                      Memoria Paul Stevenson RIP 

Fri 12th      9.15 am       St Anne’s                                                         Easter Feria People of the Parish 

Sat 13th     10:00am 
4.00 pm 
6.00pm 

St Anne’s 
St Patrick’s  
St Anne’s  

Exposition, Holy Hour & Confession  
Vigil 
Vigil 

 
Patty&Tim Tiernan RIP 
Peter & Julia in 
Thanksgiving 

Sun 14th      9:00am             
10:00am 

St Patrick’s 
St Anne’s         

Third Sunday of Easter   John Rennie RIP      
Aisling Flanaghan 

Prayers for the sick: St Patrick’s:  Susan Prince, Gregory McKinlay, Linda Reavy, Cecylia Kotara, Rebecca 
Kilkenny, Graham Burningham, Mary Kilkenny. St Anne’s: Patricia Walters, Thomas McCormick, Walter Rogers, 
Richard McMahon, Patsy Connelly Smith, Andrea Hulse, Winifred Meehan, Pat McDonnell, Georgina Copp, Marie 
Geal, Molly Hukin.     

Prayers for the departed loved ones whose anniversaries occur at this time: [St. Patrick’s.] Dennis Ennis, 
Reginald Cooper, Christine Sargeant, Georgina Meeghan, Terence Baker, Barbara Cooke, Thomas Dunleavy, 
Josephine Kavanagh, Don Oddy, Patrick O’Connor, John Rennie, Margaret Hardy, |Patrick Collins, Edward 
Heslin, Patrick Dolphin.  [St. Anne’s.] Edward Machaj, Sean McDonnell, Catherine O’Sullivan, Kathleen Foy, 
Tony Grantham, Bridget Walsh, Paul Graham, Peter Wright, Mary Carmichael, Sally Duffy, William Murtagh, 
James Polding, Basil Sandy, Fred Unsworth, Edith Blissett, Susanna Helks, Imelda O’Sullivan, Mildred Hulme. 

Income 31/03/24 Source Gift Aid Non-Gift Aid Standing Order Total Attendance 

St Anne’s             
St Patrick’s  

Offertory              
Offertory  

£80.50 
£79.40 

£293.55 
£253.90 

£408.25                
£152.16 

£782.30 
£485.46 

Sat 70        Sun 139  
Sat 137      Sun 117  

Sunday 7th April 2024 Eastertide 



  

 

Parish Tote 150 Club Winners of March  2024 Draw 

£100 B Awty - 121, £50 F Russell - 127, £20 N Shammas - 134, £10 J Collins - 118, £10 M Owen - 76, £10 
J Walsh - 20, £10 J Croxall - 47, £10 K Bermingham - 14, £10 F Russell -  23, £10 B Walton - 148, £10 J 
Thickett - 149. 

Thank you for your support.  A lot of numbers are available at £4 per number per month.  Further details 
from Marie (parish secretary) on 01785 661012.  

Gift Aid   If anyone wishes to make a commitment; whether weekly, fortnightly, monthly or annually, it 
would make such a difference. You remain in control for as long as you want. Switching your giving via 
Standing Order mandate would be a great help also.                        
Information cards [gift-aid it] can be found at the back of the churches for any parishioners who are not 
in the gift aid scheme. The cards explain how the system works (at no extra expense for the doner) and 
provide information as to how you can be part of the scheme. It is a simple, free and effective way to 
help our parishes increase our funds. Do consider this if you are not already gift-aiding.  Very Many 
Thanks. 
 

Future Second Collections:              w/k 20th/21st April  CLERGY TRAINING FUND 
                w/k 11th /12th May  CATHOLIC COMMUNICATIONS 
 
Good Friday’s Collection for Holy Places St Anne’s £371.30         
    St Patrick’s £44.32   Thank You 
 
There is an online book of condolences for Eithne McCluskey, the former parishioner of St Patrick’s 
who died recently, in case anyone from St Patrick’s would like to add a comment to it.  
https://rip.ie/death-notice/condolences/eithne-mccluskey-dublin-raheny-551124 
 
 St Anne’s Readers: The rota is on the notice board in the church porch. 
 
The Drop in Group        Do Come and join us on Wednesdays in the Meeting Room after the St Anne’s 
                                         10 am Communion Service.                                          All Welcome. 
 
GIFT AID ENVELOPES The new Gift Aid Envelopes [for this new tax year] are ready for your collection at 
the back of church. If any parishioner has transferred to donating through STANDING ORDER then still 
please collect your envelope, because it can be used for second collections. Many thanks to Mark [of St 
Anne’s] and Margaret [of St Patrick’s] for their preparation of the GA boxes. If anyone would like to Gift 
Aid their offering please let Fr Bob or Marie (in the office) know so that the relevant form may be 
completed. Many thanks to all of you who support our parishes do generously; the material upkeep of the 
churches is ever increasing, not to mention the excessive energy costs.  
 
Wool donations – If anyone has any spare wool it can be left in St Anne’s Church porch. It will be used 
for knitting hats and scarves for the homeless.  Thank you. 
 
Refreshments after Mass: Do join us after the 10:00am Sunday Morning Mass for tea and coffee in St 
Anne’s Hall.  Many thanks to those who prepare this valuable facility. More volunteers would be most 
welcome. 
 
St Anne’s: CHILDREN’S LITURGY is up and running and held on every Sunday. This is due to the number of 
kind parishioners who have volunteered to help put on this much appreciated facility. It means we can 
form teams and a rota. Please do come forward to help if you would like to become involved. Ann Kelly 
is kindly looking after the necessary safeguarding procedures.          Many thanks. 



  

 
* DIVINE MERCY SERVICE AND HEALING: This Sunday 7th  at St Austin’s 3:00pm to 4pm. 

St Patrick’s: (SUNDAY CHILDREN'S LITURGY) The Children's Liturgy Group is running and much 
appreciated. Open to children of primary school age and under. If you think you can help come along to 
a session and see what we do [Those interested in helping please see Fr. Bob]  

Parish Library St Anne’s   The parish library is in the parish meeting room.  You may 
borrow any of the bibles, books, or CTS booklets. 

* SAFEGUARDING       The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the 
National and Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. Our St Anne’s Parish Safeguarding 
Representative is Ann Kelly and can be contacted at   sg.stanne.stafford@rcaob.org.uk.  Our St Patrick’s 
Safeguarding Representative is Geraldine Thickett   and can be contacted at   
sg.stpatrick.stafford@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the Diocesan Safeguarding team can be contacted on 
0121 230 6240 safeguarding@   rcaob.org.uk  if you have any concern. 

+BIBLE STUDY:  St Anne’s parish Bible Study usually meets on a regular fortnightly programme, in St 
Anne’s parish hall meeting room from 10 am – 11 am.  The next meeting will be on Tuesday 9th April.    
Pope Francis has declared this coming year to be a Year of Prayer and so all are very welcome to 
join in!! 

Exposition and Holy Hour: There is Exposition and Holy Hour, including opportunity for the 
sacrament of reconciliation, at St Anne’s: From 10:00am until 11:00am. This is offered every 
Saturday, except the third Saturday of the month, upon which the Mass of Our Lady of Walsingham 
will be celebrated.                                                                                                                                            

St Patrick’s Eucharistic Minister Rota:  St. Patrick’s Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion:  we have re-
established the rota, for both Saturday Evening and Sunday Morning. If you are an extraordinary minister and would 
like to be included in the rota, please contact Angela Russell (07765560153) or Fr Bob; please confirm which 
weekend mass you would be able to assist at.  Also, if you are not yet a Eucharistic minister and may have thought of 
becoming one, please do give it thought and have a word with Fr. Bob. Full training would be given.    Thank you. 
[The new rota for 2024 is now complete] 
 
LIVING SIMPLY: Parishioners are invited to purchase Fair traded goods and to buy world gifts from 
CAFOD            https://worldgifts.cafod.org.uk  
We are developing a wildflower meadow at the side of St Anne’s Church to help support biodiversity.  
We are inviting parishioners to donate wildflower seeds, plants or peat free compost.  If you would like 
to look at the area, Liz and Ann will be available to show you the area on Sunday after Mass. 

 
CHRISTIAN FOOD HELP: Due to the ever increasing problem of food poverty, nationally and locally within 
many families, there is a continual need for donations. At the back of each church we have clearly marked 
boxes for your donations of food items. Please deposit them there so that they can be taken regularly to St 
Austin’s, where the CFH team can arrange for their distribution.                                               Many Thanks 
Our local co-ordinators, Adam and Clare (St Austin’s), send their thanks.        
Take a look at our latest graph showing the numbers of meals provided (at the back of church)                                        
 
New to the Parish?  If you are new to either of the parishes of St Anne or St Patrick you are very 
welcome. Please let Fr Bob know (on 01785 661012 OR stannestpatrick.stafford@rcaob.org.uk) 
There are numerous aspects of our parish life that might be of interest to you. We hope that you will 
feel ‘at home’ within our parish community.  
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
Stella Maris Birmingham Mass 10th April 2024: 
Stella Maris invite you to their Birmingham Mass to be celebrated by Archbishop Bernard Longley 
on Wednesday 10th April at 12.15 at St Chad’s Cathedral.  
Please RSVP by phone 0207 901 1931 or email roland.hayes@stellamarismail.org. 
 
The Winners of the Easter raffle were:- 
Annica Grantham, Peter Harland, Bob Awty, Mrs Parker, John Badger. 
The prizes are in the presbytery for collection.  Thank you to all who donated prizes and all 
who bought tickets.  £127 was raised with a further £50 donation.  The money will be sent 
to CAFOD to help displaced families in many countries. 
 
Still curious about Jesus? 
St Anne’s will be hosting an ALPHA COURSE  
Our Alpha course begins on this Monday 8th April at 7 pm.   
If you would like to come along, bring a friend, or help out, please let us know.  There should be a 
sign-up sheet at the back of church.                                                               . 
ALPHA is a 12 week course similar in format to the groups we have been having at St Austins over 
the past few months.  The Alpha course is ideal to bring non-Christian or lapsed church going friends 
along with you to take part in.  Alpha is a series of interactive video/discussion sessions that freely 
explore the basics of the Christian faith.  We would love you to come along either as a helper with 
hospitality/group support/set up or just to join in and hopefully invite a friend.  More info on our St 
Anne’s Website. Fr Stephen, Deacon Mike or Fr Bob will be happy to talk with you about the course. 
 
 
A BLESSED EASTER AND EASTERTIDE: A big thankyou to all our parishioners who have 
helped in so many ways to enable St Anne’s and St Patrick’s to celebrate the Easter Triduum this 
year. It is an encouraging thought that this will be the fourth year in which all three parishes of 
Stafford have worked as a team, in order to facilitate this celebration, complete in each of the 
churches. It must be stressed that this is only possible with the commitment and support of each 
congregation. So, thank you sincerely, parishioners of St Patrick’s and St Anne’s, and also to our 
neighbouring parish of St Austin’s, for preparing so carefully and for your efforts over Holy Week 
and Easter weekend. Whether it has been organising readers, liturgy, sacristy preparation, linen, 
cleaning, flowers, welcoming etc, Easter is the vital reminder to us that we are bound to place love 
and worship of the Lord at the core of our lives. We need to fulfil this central part of our lives 
through celebrating the Day of Resurrection (Sunday)  --  The Eighth Day! So, as we reach Easter 
and Eastertide, we know we are utterly dependent on the deep blessing of God that allows us to 
respond with thanks and praise. May I also thank everyone for the cards, kind wishes of support 
and gifts. It is much appreciated. In this particularly difficult and painful time, as we pray for all 
those suffering through wars and conflict throughout the world, I, together with Deacon Michael, 
Canon Michael and Fr Steven, wish you all a Blessed and joyful Easter. 
 

Alleluia 
 

                                        


